
To rent Community Centre Hall or Ice Rink Facilities: 
613-587-4559 or email wdra@nrtco.net 

www.westmeathtoday.ca 
 

For Newsletter inquiries: 
Email: aegervais@gmail.com or call 613-587-4875 

ELLIOTT’S INCOME TAX 

613-582-3431 

318 WESTMEATH ROAD 

 

May 2nd Draught Sampling 

  WDRA Hall @ 8pm 

May3rd Beachburg Community  

  Yardsale 

Mat 5th WDRA Meeting @ 730 

May 6th Comedy Show @ 130pm  

  WDRA Hall 

May 7th Soup & Sandwich 

  LaPasse 1130am-1pm 

May 7th “A lot of life in us yet” 

  Comedy Show @ 730pm 

May 14th Wellness Clinic 

  Footcare Clinic 

May 15th WPS FunFair  530-7pm 

  WDRA Hall 

May 21st RVSC Soup & Sandwich 

  Westmeath @ noon 

May 23rd Tween Dance 

  WDRA Hall 7-10pm 

May 25th RVSC Spring Tea 

  WDRA Hall @ 

May 31st Community Yardsale 

 

June 2nd WDRA Meeting 

June 7th United Church  

  Anniversary Dinner 

Michael Coleman 

Insurance Brokers 

Limited 

JANICE STEVENS 

Registered Insurance Broker 

Home & Auto Insurance 

P.O.  Box 931 

Pembroke ON  

K8A 7M5 

Business: 613-732-5665 

Fax: 613-732-5629 

Residence: 613-587-4603 

stevensjanice117@gmail.com 
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“Service you can  

count on!” 

WDRA Community Center 

Saturday May 31st 

8am—12noon 

We will advertise your 

YardSale at the Event & 

on our website for a cost 

of $5.00!  

GREAT Exposure!!! 

Tables inside Arena or Outside 

$20.00/space (includes 1 table) 

Or have a sale at your home! 

Register by May 26th 

Sponsored by the WDRA & 

RVSC 

For more information contact  

Brenda @ 613.587.4518 

Bob @ 613.587.4560 

wdra@nrtco.net 

All proceeds going to the WDRA 

BREAKFAST 

7AM-11AM 

BBQ LUNCH 

1130AM-130PM 

BAKE SALE 

8AM-2PM 

TWEEN DANCE 

Friday May 23rd 2014 

Ages 8-15 

$5/person 

Music by Abbey Lane DJ  

Entertainment Canada 

7pm-10pm 

President—Brenda Grady    Vice President—Amanda Gervais 

Secretary—Kirsten Norlock    Treasurer—Anna Moreau 

Facilities Manager—Steve Fleury  Kitchen Manager—Joanne Savage 

Sports Convenor—Lisa McDonald Bar Manager—Marie McMullen 

   Director at Large—Bob Grylls 

AGM AND BOARD UPDATE 

We recently held out Annual General Meeting.  It was a pleasant evening with some 

wonderful new faces!  Thank you our previous board for all of your hard work!  

Welcome to the NEW BOARD:  



  UPDATE FROM  

  RIVERVIEW  

  SENIOR’S  

  SOCIAL CLUB 

 For May 2014 

Our Spring Tea & Silent Auction will be held 

on Sunday May 25th, from 2:00 to 4:30 p.m.  

This year’s theme is “Ties that Bind”, a nos-

talgic look at Grandma’s Apron. Wear an 

apron if you wish, come and enjoy a social 

afternoon with friends.  Proceeds from this 

year’s auction will go to the MRI fund of the 

Pembroke Regional Hospital.  Tickets are 

$15/ea, available at our Soup & Sandwich, 

or contact Sheila at 582-7420, or Janice at 

587-4377. 

Our monthly Soup & Sandwich lunch will be 

held on Wed. May 21st, upstairs at the  

Community Centre at 12:00 noon.  A great 

lunch of homemade soups, cold cuts, and 

great desserts, all for $8.00.  Bring a friend 

and come and join us.  Our local Food bank 

needs your support. Please bring an item to 

fill our basket.  

The Wellness Clinic as well as Foot Care are 

available for everyone and are held at 

1:30p.m. on Wed. May 14th, following our 

regular monthly meeting.    

We encourage you to attend the production 

of “A lot of Life in us Yet” to be held on May 

6th, (Matinee at 1:30 p.m) and 7th (Evening 

at 7:30 p.m.), Proceeds from this event will 

also go to the MRI fund of the Pembroke 

Regional Hospital.  Call Cathy at 587-4715, 

or Linda at 587-4568.  Tickets are only $5! 

We will be having a Bake Sale Table at the 

Community Yard Sale, to be held on May 

31st. Baked goods would be appreciated. 

Proceeds from this sale go to our local  

Community Centre. 

Mark your calendars for Sat. Sept. 20th  

Autumn Dance.  

“Buddy Holly” comes to Westmeath. 

 

Thank you for your continued Support.  

For more info contact: 

Angie McCutcheon:  angie.mccutcheon@gmail.com 

Cindy Giroux:  giroux@nrtco.net 

Canadian Cancer Society:  613-735-2571 

Volunteers and Fundraising teams needed! Let’s make cancer History! 

1st Annual Whitewater Region Relay for Life 

Event Date: 

Friday, June 20th 

           Canada Day is coming!   

We are looking for new ideas and 

new faces to come together and plan 

Westmeath’s Canada Day  

Celebration!   

Please contact Brenda 6 13.587.4518 

We are looking for: 

-kitchen help 

-planning  

-kids games 

-new ideas 

-activities for adults 

Our bottle drive was a HUGE success!  We 

raised a total of $720!  Including $160 in 

cash! Thank you to everyone that donat-

ed their bottles and cans! 

A special thank you to Louise, Cole & Jor-

dan Drapeau, John, Anna, Michael & Emi-

ly Moreau, Josiah Norlock, Sean Dixon, 

Jacob Nagora, Margaret Norlock, 

Meaghan Gilchrist, Edward & Leatrice 

Norlock, Bob Grylls, Mel deHaan, Marie 

McMullen, Caroline Ellis, Rodney, Justin, 

Landon &  

Emmilyn Keeping! 

Thank you very much! 

A heartfelt thank you! 

Thank you to all of the volunteers that help to put the ice in 

and take it back you! 

Thank you to the flooders—Peter Crosby, Dave Laderoute, 

Mike Watson, Rick McDonald, Arnold deRuiter, Terry Brom-

ley and everyone that helped to move nets etc!!  There are 

just too many names to thank!!! 

Thank you to all of the help during tournaments—Peter  

Crosby, Dave Laderoute, Mike Watson, Rick McDonald!! 

A big thank you to Peter Ethier and Ron Ethier for putting the 

ladder on the ice and changing transformers and light bulbs! 

Thank you to Arnold for help in changing to HydroStat cable 

on the Zamboni! 

~ Thanks everyone!  Mel deHann 

Last call for ball 

 players! 

We are still looking 

for youth to play 

 in our  

Minor Baseball 

League! 

Please contact  

Beth Ethier 

613.587.4294 

Westmeath had another great hockey season with lots of laughs, and making new 

friends, We had lots of volunteers to help run the program . Peter Ethier and Reffs for 

doing a great job at Reffing lots of complements from other teams who came to play us 

too. Thanks Mel for looking after flooders. Thanks to the community for come out and 

cheering our teams on and supporting our home tournament so we can go to other tour-

naments. Thanks Renee for the skate sharpening . Dana and Steve (SweetShack) for all 

the good food and yummy treats. Thanks to the WDRA for supplying us with good ice 

times this year. With out all these volunteers we would not be able to have a hockey 

program.  

Atom team: Coach Neil Nicholson, Assist Coach Duane White, Assist Coach Ken Scase, 

Assist Coach Sara Edmison, Manager Mandy McParland, Trainer Melissa Krieger 

Peewee Team: Coach Dave Lessard, Assist Coach David Johnson, Trainer Jen Ethier, 

Manager- Dana Nicholson. Bantam Team: Coach: Terry Ethier, Assist Coach Ted Wren, 

Assist Coach Jack Lavallee, Assist Coach Chris Barron, Trainer Steve Webster, Trainer 

Carole Buxcey, Manager Tim Egan. Midget Team: Coach Rick McDonald, Assist Coach 

Trevor Lipke, Assist Coach Rob Fletche Trainer, Beth Lipke, Manager Anne Bromley 

Reffs: Peter Ethier, Mike Watson, Jessica Vereyken, Ronald Ethier, Nick  

Ethier, Mark Ethier.   

Flooders: Mel deHaan, Dave Laderoute Rick McDonald, Brandon McDonald, Peter Cros-

by, Terry Bromley, Mike Watson, Arnold deRuiter 

mailto:angie.mccutcheon@gmail.com
mailto:giroux@nrtco.net

